
City of Sammamish 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

The City of Sammamish Department of Public Works is soliciting interest from firms to provide 
transportation planning and traffic engineering support services on an as-needed basis. The 
anticipated scope of work includes but is not limited to: transportation plans, traffic modeling and 
concurrency management, traffic engineering and traffic analysis support services. 

Transportation Planning and Traffic Engineering Services 
 
Detailed information can be found in the Request for Qualifications package available through 
Sammamish’s project webpage at https://www.sammamish.us/business/bidding/. If you are 
unable to obtain the RFQ package from the webpage listed above, please contact Linda Salhah 
by e-mail at the contact information below. Proposals will be accepted until April 1, 2024, 
4:00 p.m. PST. 

Contact Information: 
 
Linda Salhah 
lsalhah@sammamish.us 
425-295-0564 
 

Dates of publication for this RFQ are: 

Seattle Times March 4, 2024 
Seattle Daily Journal of Commerce March 4, 2024 
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